Paul Cherrier Memorial Scholarship

Paul Cherrier was a friend of the WPA and WOA. For many Years, Paul was a part of
the BCF (Bero, Cherrier, and Forester) Hospitality Suites.
He loved our business and all of you!
Sadly, Paul passed away this past June (2021). In his memory, some reps and friends have
raised $600.00 for a scholarship for a Para to go on a VOSH Mission. This would make Paul
very happy to have this gift given to the Para’s.
He would like to thank all the Para’s for the beautiful memories we all shared.

Thank-you, Kathy Bero




